Greetings,

This is the first edition of the Evergreen MPA Tribal Newsletter.  Each issue will focus on the MPA Tribal Governance Concentration, the Grays Harbor Bridge Program and the Evergreen Reservation-based Community Determined Program.  Every issue will provide a student spot light from each of the three programs.  Along with the student spot light will be a note from one of the program administrators detailing significant achievements or upcoming events.

We will also include highlights and updates from the Native programs, organizations, and events that Evergreen provides.  These include the Longhouse, the American Indians in Science and Engineering Society (AISES), the Lumina Grant Native Case Study Project, the Northwest Indian Applied Research Institute, among others.
